A note from Miss Lindsay

Thank you for your support.

I hope you have had a wonderful half term holiday. I am very much looking forward to spending the last part of the school year with my class and seeing the end of year progress the children have made. In English we will continue work on our class novel – The BFG. Reading is vital part of your child's education and development so I hope to promote a love of reading in my class. It is also important that children read at home three times a week and bring their reading records to school signed by an adult.



Year 3, Class 6b Newsletter

Important Reminders:

Swimming for Year 3, Class 6b children will continue this term. This will take place on Tuesdays or Wednesday due to some date changes. See below for date changes. Please ensure your child brings appropriate swimwear, a towel and a swimming hat each week. Every child is expected to be able to swim 25m by the end of primary school; therefore it is vital they attend every swimming lesson.

This term in class we are learning about...

Our topic for this half term is 'Gods and Mortals'

As the topic is largely a history based unit children will order events from Greek history into a timeline to learn about chronology. Research facts about Ancient Greek life and some famous Ancient Greeks too. They will learn about Ancient Greek soldiers, learn about the Battle of Marathon, and consider how this legend has continued into modern life.

Children will develop geography skills by learning about the location of Greece, how it has changed from Ancient Greek times countries around it, and learn about the human and physical features of the country.

Art & design and technology will allow children to practise and improve their sketching skills of Greek pots, and design a crown for a Greek Good or Goddess.

Homework:

The children are enjoying their online homework and are becoming familiar with the routines in place. Homework is set, for maths and spelling, every Wednesday and it is to be handed in on the following Wednesday.

There are opportunities provided throughout the week for children to use school equipment to complete their homework if they are unable to do so at home. Please encourage your child to complete their homework on time as it supports their learning in the classroom. Thank you.

Diary Dates, Educational Visits and assemblies this half term:

Tuesday June 11th – Swimming date change

Tuesday July 2nd – Swimming date change

Tuesday July 16th – Swimming date change

